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3 October 2005 221-1 

re: Notice in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations 

Dear Mr Loftus 

I am to refer to the above referenced application for a Waste Licence relating to a 
facility at Labre Park Civic Amenity Site, Ballyfermot, Dublin 10. Having examined 
the documentation submitted, I am to advise that the Agency is of the view that the 
documentation does not comply with Article 12 of the Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations. 

You are therefore requested, in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the regulations, 
to take the steps and supply the information detailed below: 

ARTICLE 12 COMPLIANCE REQUIREMENTS 

You have indicated in your application that materials have been infilled at the 
proposed Civic Amenity facility at Labre park and I note that you have 
h i s h e d  a site specific risk assessment for the infilled material. Please give an 
estimate of the amount of material that has been infilled at the proposed site. 

The Agency wish to inform you that this infilled material that is deposited at 
this site is a development under Waste management legislation. Consequently, 
such a development must be applied for in your application under Class 4 of 
the Fourth Schedule of the Waste Management Acts 1996 to 2003. 

Please provide a map showing the location of the nearest receptor(s) to the 
proposed facility. 

Page 1 o f 2  

i 



1 

P It is stated in the application that the proposed site is owned in the majority by 
Dublin City Council while a portion of the south west corner is in private 
ownership. Please provide clarification if and when DCC propose to purchase 
this portion of the site. 

In the case where any drawings already submitted are subject to revision consequent on 
this request, a revised drawing should be prepared in each case. It is not sufficient to 
annotate the original drawing with a textual correction. Where such revised drawings 
are submitted, provide a list of drawing titles, drawing numbers and revision status, 
which correlates the revised drawings with the superseded versions. 

Please supply the information in the form of a one original plus two copies within three 
(3) weeks of the date of this notice. In addition submit sixteen copies of the requested 
information to the Agency in electronic searchable PDF format on CD-ROM. 

Please note that the application’s register number is 221-1. Please direct all 
correspondence in relation to this matter to the Licensing Unit, Ofice of Licensing & 
Guidance, Environmental Protection Agency, Headquarters, PO Box 3000, Johnstown 
Castle Estate, County Wexford quoting the register number. 

I 

Yours sincerely 

Thomas MCLOUBII  
Inspector 
Office of Licensing & Guidance 
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